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TFO/AT          17th February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
You will have seen that Tavistock and West Devon have a red weather warning in place for tomorrow 
morning.  This means that there is a significant risk to life and travel is only recommended if it is 
essential. Therefore, it is unclear whether we will have sufficient staff in school to make it operationally 
safe.  With this in mind,  I have taken advice and on health and safety grounds, Tavistock College will 
not be open tomorrow, Friday 18th February, to any staff or students.  
 
Similarly, to when we were in lockdowns, there will be work set online for all lessons tomorrow via google 
classroom. I recommend that students stay indoors during the severe weather and stay safe.  
 
Closing a school is the last thing I want to do, students have missed so much schooling during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. I hope that you understand my decision to close the school in order to keep our 
community safe.  
 
I hope that you all have a pleasant half term and I look forward to welcoming students back to school on 
Monday 28th February. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Tristan Muller-Forster 
Principal 


